
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL    DATE 17 AUGUST 2022 
 
Councillor Question Time  
 

Question from Councillor Bond:  
Were detailed designs of the Department of Transport (DoT) Pop Up bike lane bollards and 
their location provided by officers prior to their installation? 
 

Response:  
Council officers reviewed the DoT pop up bike lane design packages against technical 
standards and confirmed delegated support for the approval of the designs being carried out 
as trials, subject to minor design amendments. Following further discussion with DoT, these 
amendments were generally adopted within the final design and delivery approach.  

 
The full design package, which included bollards and bolt down islands and separators as 
per the final installation, was considered to be consistent with the location specific design 
snapshots that DoT provided within their online consultation map. The link to this was 
provided to Councillors with all communications on this matter. The design package was 
also consistent with the look and feel of material provided to Councillors within briefing 
presentations (attached), and to the community through the DoT pop up bike lane website.  
 
 
 

 

 

*Please note answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question 
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 

 

 

  

https://transport.mysocialpinpoint.com/pop-up-bike-lanes/map#/
https://www.vicroads.vic.gov.au/traffic-and-road-use/cycling/pop-up-bike-lanes#:%7E:text=The%20Pop%2Dup%20Bike%20Lanes,our%20off%2Droad%20bike%20network.

